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DO NOT do away with mail in voting! Doing so would take away the ability for many 

people to vote in elections. There is absolutely no reason to change how we vote in 

Oregon. The president is just upset that he can’t control how we vote and he thinks 

that changing to in person voting will turn Oregon into a red state. PLEASE DO NOT 

PASS THIS LEGISLATION  


